
 

 
Dear Members of the Planning Policy team,  

 

With regard to the Inspectors Main Modifications (ref PE-28) 

  

I am deeply concerned that greenspace and biodiversity in London should be 

protected and would therefore welcome a statement in your report that the Pinkham 

Way site is open space and that it is not brownfield. I would be grateful for an 

acknowledgement of this email and would appreciate any comments you can make on 

this subject. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Diana Fairfax 

 


